									             August 26, 2013

Dear Parents,

Thank you for taking the time to attend Curriculum Night.  I think we are off to a good start!

Just a reminder that book reports are due no later than September 6th.   The first current event is due no later than September 13th.  Please remind your student to ask me if they have any questions about either assignment.

Parent Teacher Conferences are scheduled for the week of September 23rd with early out days (11:25am) September  23 – 25th.   I have a Conference sign-up sheet hanging outside the classroom door and if you haven’t already signed up, feel free to add your name in a slot that works in your schedule.  If you require an alternate time that isn’t listed, please let me know and we will work something out.

Fruchthendler’s first Family Fun Night of the year is scheduled for Tuesday, August 27 from 5:30 – 7pm.  Food trucks for your dining pleasure and fun for all.  Hope to see you there.

Have a fantastic week!


PS:  Thank you so much to those of you who have donated books to the class library!!  Much appreciated   
